
From: Barton, Melanie <mbarton@eoc.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/14/2014 3:11:38 PM
Subject: Re: Scan from a Xerox WorkCentre

Not very surprising! What legislative staff are being told is Governor agrees. 
 

Sent from my iPhone
 

> On Apr 14, 2014, at 2:33 PM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
> 
 
> It appears you may have been overlooked on the CC list.
 
> 
 
> CLS
 
> 
 
> 
 
> Christian L. Soura
 
> Deputy Chief of Staff
 
> 
 
> (803) 543-0792
 
> ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
> 
 
> -----Original Message-----
 
> From: Xerox@oepp.sc.gov [mailto:Xerox@oepp.sc.gov] 
 
> Sent: Monday, April 14, 2014 3:23 PM
 
> To: Soura, Christian
 
> Subject: Scan from a Xerox WorkCentre
 
> 
 
> Please open the attached document. It was scanned and sent to you using a Xerox WorkCentre.
 
> 
 
> Sent by: Guest [Xerox@oepp.sc.gov] 
 
> Attachment File Type: PDF, Multi-Page
 
> 
 
> WorkCentre Location: machine location not set 
 
> Device Name: XRX0000AAF329B0 
 
> 
 
> 
 
> For more information on Xerox products and solutions, please visit http://www.xerox.com
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